
Health minister: Number of drugs in short supply is falling   

The number of drug shortages has fallen to its lowest levels due to the recent reforms in the 
health sector, the health minister said. The Ministry of Health has created a database for all the 
registered medications ahead of the launch of a drug tracking system planned for the next few 
weeks. 


